
 

  

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

FEMA Disaster Survivor Assistance Location Opens in Greendale, WI 
In partnership with Franklin, Greendale, Greenfield, & Hales Corners 

Residents affected by the August flooding that have not received assistance from 
their homeowner’s insurance can now get in-person help applying for FEMA 
assistance. Disaster Survivor Assistance (DSA) teams will be in Greendale to 
answer questions, assist with applications, provide updates, and connect residents 
to local resources. For document uploads or services from other agencies, residents 
should visit a Milwaukee County Disaster Recovery Center (DRC). 

 Location: 
Greendale Safety Center 
5911 W. Grange Avenue 
Greendale, WI 53129 
 
Dates: 
Friday, October 17th and Saturday, October 18th 
8:00am – 4:00pm 

For more DSA site times and locations, visit: county.milwaukee.gov/getFEMAhelp 

������ The fastest way to apply: DisasterAssistance.gov 
�� Or call 800-621-3362 
������� Deadline to apply: Nov. 12, 2025 

Residents do not need to visit a Disaster Recovery Center or speak with a DSA 
team member to apply for FEMA assistance. These resources are available for 
anyone who needs additional help with their FEMA application or prefers to meet 
with a representative in person. 

https://www.disasterassistance.gov/

